
Skippers
We held the October DF65 regatta today.  It was a very nice day at the lake.  Unfortunately 
there was not a lot of wind, it was very glassy when we arrived and didn't pick up much by the 
time we started racing.  We setup on the south shore because predictions were for the south 
wind to swing around to east later in the day.  That didn't happen and as  a result we had only 
reaching courses for the entire day.  We did get in ten races and the wind was very shifty 
when it existed.  You can see by the results that places 2,3 & 4. were separated by a single 
point.  The tie was broken by Rodney's bullet in race 7.  Some very close sailing by these 
skippers.    
Have a great week!
Denny


